
TOWN OF CAMPBELL 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2020 

6:00 P.M. 

Members in attendance: Chairman Mitch Brohmer, Jason Stratman, Al Macha, Terry Schaller, Steve 

Hockenbery 

Members excused: Joe Weitekamp 

Chairman Brohmer called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  

Motion by Al Macha/Steve Hockenbery to approve the minutes from the October 1, 2019 Planning & 

Zoning Commission meeting. The motion carried 5-0. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

Motion to accept public comment made by Terry Schaller/Jason Stratman. The motion carried 5-0. 

Peter Fletcher, Executive Director of the La Crosse Area Planning Committee, presented information on 

the Town Comprehensive Plan Update Assistance Program.  

Motion to close public comment made by Terry Schaller/Steve Hockenbery. The motion carried 5-0. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A. Appointment of secretary 

 

Motion to approve Joe Weitekamp as secretary made by Brohmer/Schaller. The motion carried 

5-0. 

 

B. Working session for Comprehensive Plan  

 

The Commission members discussed updates to the Comprehensive Plan and expressed interest 

in the Town Comprehensive Plan Update Assistance Program that was presented by Mr. Fletcher. 

No action taken 

 

C. Discussion on creating a Planned Development zoning district 

 

Zoning Administrator Cassie Hanan explained to the Commission members that this zoning 

district was removed from the zoning ordinance when the Town took over zoning from La Crosse 

County. The Commission instructed Ms. Hanan to move forward with drafting a proposed 

Planned Development zoning district.  

 

Motion by Steve Hockenbery/Terry Schaller to adjourn. Motion carried 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 

6:50 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cassandra Hanan 

Town Clerk/Treasurer 


